
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Boyce [mailto:sea@pei.aibn.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2003 9:56 AM 
To: Manon Pepin 
Subject: NAFEC 

I am writing to you over concern that the CEC may be moving to abandon the 
North American Fund for Environmental Cooperation.  I would hope that this is 
not the case.  I program such as yours that encourages cooperation among the 
three jurisdictions is truly unique and very valuable.  I for one would hope that the 
fund is not only maintained but would see an increase in the budgetary level of 
awards.  Please do not take a step backwards but continue forward with this 
initiative. 
 
David Boyce 
Executive Director 
Southeast Environmental Association 
www.seapei.ca 
 


